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Town of Princeton, MA 

BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

Regular Meeting 

May 29, 2007 

The meeting was called to order at 5:00 PM.  Present were Members - Raymond 

Dennehy, Joe O’Brien and Town Administrator - Dennis Rindone.  Chairman - 

Alan Sentkowski was absent. 

 

FY07 Warrant #24 

The Board reviewed and signed the payroll and vendor warrants from the Treasurer & 

Accountant. 

 

Minutes 

May 14, 2007- Regular Meeting – Joe made a motion to approve the minutes.  Raymond 

seconded. All in favor (2-0). 

 

DCR Correspondence – Right of First Refusal 

The Board reviewed a letter stating that on May 3, 2007 the Commonwealth of 

Massachusetts acting through its Department of Conservation and Recreation and powers 

of Eminent Domain has taken approximately 78 acres of land formerly belonging to 

Edward and Priscilla Foresteire.   

 

Land – Public Auction 

Land formerly owned by Beverly Mason will be for sale by public auction on August 7, 

2007 at 11:00 AM. If land use changes from Chapter 61 the town would receive payment 

for taxes.  A lien will be presented at the time of sale for any taxes owed on the land. 

 

WRSD Correspondence 

The Board reviewed a letter from Margaret Watson requesting assistance in seeking 

support from state representatives for school funding.   

 

Agricultural Commission Resignation 

Joe moved to accept the resignation of Donna Nothe-Choinere from the Agricultural 

Commission. Raymond seconded.  All in favor (2-0). 

 

Policy for Appointments 

The Board reviewed the policy adopted on September 6, 2005. Dennis will have a list of 

volunteers whose term has expired and whether or not they wish to be reappointed to the 

June 11
th

 meeting. 

 

Special Town Meeting 

The meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, September 25, 2007.  The issue relative to 

borrowing for wind farm needs to be clarified. Dennis will contact John Fitch and 

schedule a meeting in June for update on wind farm and Internet business.  
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WSRD Special Assessment – Paxton Project 

Special Assessment letters were sent to towns to pay Paxton windows. Other towns have 

not endorsed the assessment, including Paxton. Dennis will talk with Charlie Blanchard.  

 

Thomas Prince School Roof Report 

The Board reviewed the report from Roof Scan. Dennis will contact John Wright and go 

with him on the roof to review details of report.  

 

The meeting was adjourned at 5:30 PM.  All were in favor (2-0). 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

__________________ 

Brenda Savoie 

Administrative Secretary 


